
             

       

 
 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING RFATS PUBLIC MEETING  

 

FEDERAL REVIEW OF THE  

TRANSPORTATION PLANNING PROCESS  

FOR THE RFATS STUDY AREA 

 

WHAT:  Federal Authorities – Federal Highway Administration (FHWA); Federal Transit 

Administration Seeking Public Input 

 

WHEN: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 – 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

 

WHERE: Rock Hill City Hall – Room 373 

 

In conjunction with RFATS, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will hold a public 

meeting for the purpose of receiving input on the transportation planning process for the RFATS 

Study Area.  The Rock Hill – Fort Mill Area Transportation Study (RFATS) is the Metropolitan 

Planning Organization responsible for coordinating the transportation planning process for 

urbanized areas of York County and Lancaster County.  The membership of RFATS includes the 

Town of Fort Mill, the cities of Rock Hill and Tega Cay, the Catawba Indian Nation, the eastern 

urbanized portion of York County and the panhandle of Lancaster County.   

 

This public meeting is being held as part of a review that is conducted every four years to ensure 

compliance with all federal transportation planning regulations for metropolitan areas.  The focus 

of the review is not only on RFATS compliance with federal regulations, but also to assess 

public awareness of the local transportation planning process.  A federal review team will be in 

attendance and is seeking public input on the current transportation planning process and ways to 

make improvements to the existing process.   

 

For more information concerning this meeting,  

please contact David Hooper, RFATS Administrator at (803) 326-3897. 

 

“RFATS is committed to assuring accessibility, with reasonable accommodation, of its 

services, facilities and programs in compliance with Federal law.”  Please contact RFATS 

staff at (803) 326-2460 if you need assistance.  


